

Be The Difference.

Office of Public Affairs

1616 W. Wells Street; Milwaukee, WI 53233

P.O. Box 1881 Milwaukee, WI 53201-1881

P 414.288.7491 F 414.288.5936

September 11, 2015

Ms. Stacie Callies Executive Director, Westown Association 633 W. Wisconsin Avenue; Suite 409 Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53203

Dear Stacie,

It has been a profound privilege to serve as a member of the boards of directors of both Business Improvement District #5 and the Westown Association. Please accept this letter as my formal resignation from the Westown Association Board of Directors; also, I will not seek reappointment to BID #5.

I truly value the mission and work of both organizations, and hope you will continue to call on me if I can be helpful in any way moving forward. Westown is one of Milwaukee's great neighborhoods, and Marquette University is proud to be a key stakeholder in its continued development and success!

All the best,

Zana H. Altenburg

Vice President

RHA:db